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Roger Edmunds (Trading Standards Services Manager)  
 
 
The trading standards regulatory and structural landscape 
for local authorities is changing, both in Wales and across 
the UK. 
 
A UK Regulatory Services Conference is being held in 
February 2016 where it is expected that a number of key 
issues such as regionalisation and shared services will be 
discussed. The result of the impending Welsh Government 
elections in May will also undoubtedly have a bearing on 
the future direction of services (e.g. regionalisation). 
 
Due to these on-going changes, it is proposed that a 
comprehensive report on the future of Trading Standards, 
be included in the Committee’s new work programme for 
2016/17.   
 
  
June / September 2016 (TBC)  

 


